Meeting Minutes
Friday, September 25, 2020
1:30pm Meeting
Trustees of Public Funds

Meeting start time: 1:30pm
Attendance: Laura Miner, Tanner Romano, and Courtney Satz

The Trustees of Public Funds discussed the most recent funding request
submitted by Kathy Mathis on behalf of the Brandon Senior Center. The request
was in the amount of $2,500 to replace the linoleum flooring. According to the
application submitted, five proposals have been received by the Brandon Senior
Center and the total cost of the project will total, $26,000.

Tanner Romano made a motion to approve the request in the amount of $2,500.
The group unanimously approved the funding request.

Meeting adjourned, 1:45pm.



